
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardians, 
 

To help students maintain their current level of instruction, we encourage students to participate in the following 

summer learning opportunities. 

 

IXL Summer Learning: 
❏​Students should login to their IXL account and look for the pinned Skill plan titled IXL Summer 

Boost.  
Or follow these links: 
Incoming 6th Grade Summer boost 
Incoming 7th Grade Summer Boost 
Incoming 8th Grade Summer Boost 
 

❏​Choose from the 20 Skills to work on (Note that these are non-calculator skills appropriate for 
your grade level.) 
~ The more you complete, the more tickets you earn! 
To earn Raffle tickets, practice on each skill must be completed only during the time frame of June 
14th - Aug 26th. We start school on Wednesday August 27th. 

❏​raffle tickets awarded for each skill in which you earn a SMART Score of 70+ 
❏​Tickets will go towards great raffle prizes at the Summer Learning Celebration held in September. 
❏​   Need the IXL App? 

             https://www.ixl.com/apps 
 
 
 
 
 
          
 
 
 
 

 

 

https://www.ixl.com/math/skill-plans/ixl-summer-boost-grade-6
https://www.ixl.com/math/skill-plans/ixl-summer-boost-grade-7
https://www.ixl.com/math/skill-plans/ixl-summer-boost-grade-8
https://www.ixl.com/apps


 

 

 

 

 


